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From: Tony Bruni [mailto:tony@bruni.ca] Z‘
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 8:50 AM ITEM - 3

To: Racco, Sandra; maurizio.vevilacgua@vaughan.ca; Di Biase, Michael; Ferr, Mario; Rosati,
Gino; Abrams, Jeffrey; carol.birch@vaughan.care
Subject: Re zoning of Baldwin Avenue

We are opposed to the rezoning of Baldwin ave. from RVI Old Village designation, o R2 .

This change would adversely effect our community in every way. Congestion ,Traffic, lack of
parking at each

unit, causing numerous street parking .

Replacing two big houses with six.small ones would devalue our property.

We the Bruni lived here since 1979 and we do not wish our neighborhood to be ruined .

Sincerly
Tony & Faye Bruni

Thanks Tony Bruni
tony@bruni.ca



